
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Feb. 3rd, 2025 

 
This week we have two incredible athletes from the wrestling team: Liam 
Barber and Arissa Saeedi. Liam recently won his weight class of 54 kg in 
the Northshore Championship. His coaches say he has an incredible work 
ethic, disciplined and gets along with all his teammates. Meanwhile, Arissa 
shows up go every practice ready to learn new skills and improve.  She has 
a great attitude, works hard and takes on every challenge including 
competing against older grades. 
 
Hey Carson Students! The Student Council is spreading some love with 
candy grams! Each hand made packet comes with an assortment of 
everyone’s favorite treats.  We’ll be selling them at lunch from February 4th 
to 11th for just $2 each—so stop by and grab one for your friends, or 
someone special! Let’s make Valentine’s extra sweet!" 
 
 
The PCF Waterloo contest for grades 9-11, forms can be picked up in 
D312 today at Lunch. The forms are due on Tuesday Feb 11 and the 
contest is on Feb 26.  


